For Gitga’at First Nation —
TEMPORARY WORKER OPPORTUNITY

Tree Planters Wanted

Hi Everyone:

We are currently looking for people interested in this spring’s tree planting operations
taking place on Gitga’at’s Forest Licence Area A95995 in the Surf Inlet area. In total
there are about 75,000 seedlings that are going to be planted late May 2024 over
approximately 5-7 days.

The work is on rugged terrain in remote access areas in all weather conditions. Previous
coastal tree planting experience is mandatory. Helicopter harvest blocks are not suitable
for inexperienced workers.

Experienced persons interested in planting are suitable candidates. Persons with planting
bags, shovels, caulk boots, hard hats and high vis clothing & rain gear are encouraged to
apply and respond to this ad. If you don’t have equipment, it can be provided at no cost.

There is room for 1 tree planter. Workers will be required to stay with the tree planting
contractor for the duration of the contract.

If you are interested, please leave your name with
Kristin Bingeman at Rainforest Field Services Ltd.
778 891 4066 cell or email rainforest.office@yahoo.ca.

Please leave your contact information, your planting experience and references, phone
number, cell, e-mail address and we will contact you.

Thanks, and we look forward to hearing from you!
Kristin Bingeman, Co-Owner
Rainforest Field Services Ltd.



